
 

 

 

 

 

August 22, 1996 

 

Ms. Ann Gentry 

150 Woodside Ave.  

Orange Park, FL 32073 

 

Dear Ms. Gentry, 

 

Thank you for contacting the Assassination Records Review Board with your recollections of the 

assassination of President John F. Kennedy.  Your submissions have been reviewed and will now 

become part of the public files the Review Board will turn over to the National Archives at the 

completion of our work.   

 

As you know, personal stories and recollections can often greatly contribute to the public record of an 

event or time.  I am grateful that you took the time to share yours with us. 

 

Again, thank you for contacting us, and please feel free to do so again in the future if you have 

anything else you feel might be of use to us. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Christopher Barger 

Analyst 


